
 
Headteacher: Mrs McAleny 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
21st December 2023 

 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
Mrs Wright will be offering a choir club after school for KS2 pupils (Year 3- Year 6) in the spring 2nd 
half term.  It will run on the following dates (listed below) from the end of the school day until 
4:30pm. We are hoping to take part in the KS2 Aspire Amasing performance again this year which 
usually runs in the summer term.  
 
The dates for the choir club will be:  
 

 Tuesday 27th February 2024  

 Tuesday 5th March 2024 

 Tuesday 12th March 2024 

 Tuesday 19th March 2024 

 Tuesday 26th March 2024 
 
There will be a small charge to attend the club which will be invested towards music provision & 
resources in school.  
 
The club will cost £3.50 per week so £17.50 in total for the 5 weeks.  
 
Registration and payment should be made via parent pay.  
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
  
Kind regards,  

 

 

Mrs McAleny  


